
QUESTION ON NOTICE 
No. 174 

Asked on 18 March 2014 
 

MR KNUTH asked the Minister for Agriculture, Fisheries and Forestry 
(MR McVEIGH)– 
 
QUESTION: 
 
Will the Minister advise locations where the Mitchell and Barron Rivers have 
intertwined or met in a natural watercourse, wetland or flood that would allow 
crayfish species to migrate naturally between these systems?  
 
ANSWER: 
 
The Department of Agriculture, Fisheries and Forestry does not routinely seek 
information of that nature. However, I am not aware that the Mitchell and Barron 
Rivers ever intersect in such a way that would allow crayfish species to migrate 
naturally between the systems.  
 
 
 
 


